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May 12, 2025 
 
 

Dear Neighbors,  
 

On Thursday, May 22nd representatives from Glenbard District 87, Wold Architects, and Gilbane 
Construction will present our expansion plans to the Village Plan Commission in an open hearing. 
This presentation will include a construction traffic management plan.  
 
In preparation for this meeting, I would like to invite you to join me for a Neighborhood Traffic 
Forum on Monday, May 19th in the Elliott Library at 7:00 PM. I will share our proposed traffic plan, 
provide background on how we arrived at its details, and answer questions. I will be joined by 
Commander Andy Downey of the Glen Ellyn Police Department, as well as representatives from 
Wold and Gilbane. Your participation and feedback are very important to us.  
 
As always, I value the relationship that we have with our neighbors and will continue to be proactive 
in our communication when it comes to these construction projects. I hope you’ll be able to join us 
on the 19th.  
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ben Peterselli 
Principal  
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